



Name: _____

UNIT 11. TRAVELLING

Class: _____

IN THE FUTURE**PART A. LISTENING**

Listen to the conversation between Minh and Ann, and then tick (✓) True or False. (1 point)

	True	False
1. They are going to school.		
2. A hyperloop is a system of tubes.		
3. A hyperloop is slower than a flying car.		
4. A teleporter is a mode of travel that is similar to a hyperloop.		
5. Bad weather can't affect hyperloops travel.		

PART B. PHONETICS

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|-----------------------|-------------------------|------------------------|
| 6. A. tr <u>a</u> vel | B. tr <u>a</u> nsport | C. pl <u>a</u> net | D. ped <u>a</u> l |
| 7. A. hyp <u>e</u> loop | B. bo <u>o</u> king | C. bam <u>b</u> oo | D. scoo <u>t</u> er |
| 8. A. fu <u>n</u> e | B. fu <u>n</u> ction | C. tu <u>n</u> nel | D. shu <u>t</u> tle |
| 9. A. sy <u>s</u> tem | B. he <u>a</u> lthy | C. cy <u>c</u> ling | D. fri <u>e</u> ndly |
| 10. A. con <u>v</u> enient | B. re <u>a</u> pppear | C. e <u>e</u> conomical | D. telepo <u>r</u> ter |

Underline the stressed syllables in the following sentence (1 point)

11. That is a solar powered ship.
12. I think driverless cars will run faster.
13. I'm drawing a flying vehicle.
14. Future means of transport will use battery.
15. New vehicles are greener to the environment.

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT - ZAGEN



PART C. VOCABULARY - GRAMMAR

Write the name of means of transport with their definitions based on the given letter (1 point)

Means of transport	Definition
16. H _ _ _ _ l _ _ _	A very fast transportation system in a tube
17. H _ _ _ _ b _ _ _ _	A self-balancing electric board that you ride by standing on it
18. S _ _ _ _ _ _ _	A small, two-wheeled vehicle you stand on and push to move.
19. B _ _ _ _ _ - c _ _ _ _ _	A bamboo toy helicopter that spins when you pull a string
20. S _ _ _ _ s _ _ _	A vehicle for space travel

Put the verbs in the brackets into the Simple Future tense. (1 point)

21. I (take) _____ my new electric car to work tomorrow.
22. They (not/ book) _____ a flight to Thailand next month.
23. She (not/ use) _____ her brother's scooter for the trip.
24. Flying cars (change) _____ the way we think about urban transportation.
25. _____ autonomous vehicles (become) _____ common on our roads in the future?

Write the correct possessive pronoun of the pronouns in brackets. (1 point)

26. The dog is **(they)** _____. Its name is Rover.
27. Her car is in the garage, and **(I)** _____ is in the driveway.
28. The house at the end of the street is **(we)** _____.
29. My favorite color is blue, and **(she)** _____ is also blue.
30. My computer is in the shop for repairs, so I will borrow **(he)** _____ until next week.

Choose the best answer to complete the sentences. (1 point)

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT - ZAGEN



31. I think future planes _____ like the UFOs.
 A. will look B. looks C. look D. are looking
32. The red solowheel is mine, and the blue one is _____.
 A. you B. your C. yours D. All are correct
33. A sky safety system will help everyone _____ traffic jams.
 A. stop B. affect C. avoid D. get
34. A hoverboard can bring _____ a lot of benefits.
 A. travelers B. owners C. players D. riders
35. It will be fun to _____ a skyTran to work.
 A. drive B. fly C. sail D. go

PART D. READING

Complete the passage about Flying cars with the word from the box. (1 point)

future	because	trying	driving	travel
--------	---------	--------	---------	--------

Flying cars are are cars that can fly in the sky. People like them (36) _____ they can help avoid traffic jams. Imagine (37) _____ your car and then flying above all the cars on the road. It's like a dream, but some people are working to make it real. In the (38) _____, we might have flying cars, and that will be fun and helpful for everyone. These special vehicles are possible to change the way we (39) _____. While it may sound like a movie, engineers are (40) _____ to create flying cars for real life.

Read the following passage and then do the tasks below. (1 point)

Bullet trains, also known as high-speed trains, are a remarkable modes of travel. These trains are designed for super-fast travel, and they are known for their incredible speed. One of the great things about bullet trains is that they can cut travel time. They are often used for long-distance travel, and their high speeds make the journey quicker and more convenient. Bullet trains are efficient, which is why many people prefer them for commuting or traveling between cities. In addition to their speed, bullet trains offer comfort and modern facilities for passengers. You can enjoy a smooth



ride, spacious seating, and sometimes even onboard services like Wi-Fi and dining. Bullet trains are a symbol of advanced transportation technology and are used in many countries worldwide. They have transformed the way people travel, providing a convenient and fast way to reach their destinations.

Task 1. Write NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS to complete each sentence.

41. Bullet trains also known as _____
42. Bullet trains symbolize _____

Task 2. Choose the correct answer.

43. What is one of the great things about bullet trains?
- A. They are painted in different colors.
 - B. They can cut travel time.
 - C. They offer onboard dining services.
44. Which of the following is NOT mentioned as a feature of bullet trains?
- A. Speed
 - B. Safety
 - C. Low ticket prices
45. What is one of the advantages of bullet trains?
- A. They are never delayed.
 - B. They offer free massages to passengers.
 - C. They are efficient and make travel quicker and more convenient.

PART E. WRITING

Make the question for the underlined part in the following sentence. (0,4 point)

46. The company will introduce a new model next year.
- => _____
47. This electric motorbike belongs to my uncle.
- => _____

Rewrite the following sentences so that their meanings stay the same, using the word given for each. (0,6 point)

48. This is a gift for one of her classmates." (**hers**)



=> _____

49. Electric buses are eco-friendly, so they will become popular in big cities soon. **(because)**

=> _____

50. I think people won't drive petrol-powered cars in 10 years' time. **(will)**

=> _____